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Christmas Celebrations at IMSciences Peshawar

Christmas was celebrated at IMSciences Peshawar to express solidarity with Christian Brethren who are serving the Institute, on December 21, 2015. The Director of the Institute, Dr. Muhammad Mohsin Khan, Joint Director, Dr. Muhammad Ali joined the celebrations along with the staff belonging to the Christian Community at the Lincoln Reading Lounge of the Institute. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On this occasion the Direcor expressed his thanks to the staff members for serving the Institute with sincerity, hard work and commitment. The Director also presented gifts to the staff members. The Director addressing the staff reiterated: We need to educate our youth on the importance of religious harmony, peace and co-existence. The ceremony concluded with prayers of peace and prosperity of the Country.


 
